Shackles & Cotterpins
As last year’s race is feeling like a distant memory amongst the cooler winter temperatures in Vancouver, planning has been well underway for the 21st Vic-Maui Sailing Race in 2008.  
To celebrate this 40th Anniversary of the race, in addition to the traditional racing divisions start, the 2008 Vic-Maui Race is will welcome boats to a new Cruising Division.  Boats participating in this new Cruising Division will start the race two days earlier.  
Two starts! Twice the fun!

The start dates will be Saturday, June 21 for the Cruising Division and Monday, June 23 for the Fully Crewed and Double Handed Racing Divisions.  As in previous races, the starts will be off Brotchie Ledge - outside Victoria Harbour.

Other dates to remember are the Notice of Race which will be published early in February, 2007 and the race entry package which will be ready in early March, 2007.
Deadline to receive race entries is January 15, 2008.

Please mark these dates in your calendar.
If you have any questions about the 2008 Vic-Maui Race, please direct your enquiries to Paddy Thomson at paddy.thomson@gmail.com
We will continue to update our website in the coming months, so please refer to www.vicmaui.org for future news and updates.

